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SERVICE WITH INTEGRITY, HONESTY & UNITY 

 

It has been a great honor & distinct pleasure to serve & be associated with APPNA for over twenty years. 

I am truly humbled by the genuine wishes of most of you for me to run for APPNA BOT & it was very 

hard for me to disregard your wishes. Moreover, it’s the time our combined efforts take APPNA to newer 

heights of better governance and transparency. 

 

My journey with APPNA has been a great honor & a sweet memory. 

 

I had the distinct honor of serving you as your APPNA President in 2011. Most of you know me very 

closely & personally. Coming from one of the smallest Alumni in APPNA, it was indeed a testament that 

APPNA membership believes in candidates with service, humility, vision and sense of responsibility.  It 

is the same spirit that excites me to present myself as a candidate for the Board of Trustee from Midwest 

Region of APPNA.   

 

Summary of Services: 

Founding President of my Alma Mater ,Quaid-i-Azam Medical College(QMC) 

Served as Treasure,Secretary & then President of our local chapter ,St Louis APPNA. 

Before embarking on the journey to serve APPNA I had honor to produce one of the Most comprehensive 

APPNA Membership Directory. 

Serving APPNA as Treasurer, Secretary ,President-Elect ,President & finally Immediate Past President 

has been very rewarding & fulfilling commitment. 

 

As President of APPNA, I had the privilege of launching the following Initiatives.  

 APPNA Hepatitis C Initiative  

 Bone marrow registry for Southeast Asians (Pakistanis, Indians, and Bangladeshis) and held its 

National Bone Marrow Registry Drive 

 First ever Young Physician's Directory compiled and published by APPNA for helping young 

physicians with the residency process in the US 

 APPNA Membership Benefits Package enacted for our members 

 APPNA President, Dr. Manzoor Tariq, attends Secretary Clinton's Global Diaspora Forum 

  APPNA Long range planning committee was established first time ever since its approval 

 APPNA President was invited to State Department and APPNA established direct 

communications with State Department and Young Physicians and other issues are being 

helped through this direct relation. 

  APPNA audit for last five years was done to comply with state regulations. 

 APPNA President, Dr. Manzoor Tariq, invited to the White House by President Obama for Iftar 

 APPNA CARES Clinic Day(ACCD) was celebrated all over USA by providing Free medical 

examinations and Free flue vaccine 

 APPNA Free Clinics were established including St Louis,MO,AL,NC,GA,CA 

 APPNA Joins the American Medical Association (AMA) Speciality and Service Society Caucus 

(SSS) 

 APPNA Munirabad Village Completed and inaugurated 

 APPNA Sindh Village adopted and inaugurated 

Let us work together & make APPNA the most welcoming & loving organization that we can all be 

proud of. 

 

Manzoor Tariq, MD, FACC, FSCAI 

1862 South Mason Rd 

Town and Country, MO 63131 

mtariqmd@gmail.com 
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